
Friday, September 3, 2021  

Announcements 

Yearbook 

Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week 

Please Release The Following: 

Boy’s Varsity Water Polo 

@ 1:15 

Girl’s JV / Varsity Tennis 

@1:15 

Seniors, listen!  This one is for you!  Class of 2022, this 
year’s graduation caps and gowns will all be one color, 
either black or red.  Please vote to select our graduation 
color!  The voting link is on the svdons homepage. 
 
Attention All Students: 
Please be aware that you may not sell any items on campus.  
This includes chips, drinks, candy, etc.  The sale of any 
items by individual students violates school policy and Ed. 
Code.  Once again, please do not bring items to campus to 
sell. 
 
Hey Dons!  For Dons By Dons is here to remind you about 
some upcoming scholarships.  The Gates Scholarship for 
seniors is due on September 15th.  There is also another 
local scholarship, the Margaret Heath Scholarship 
(preference is given go Margaret Heath Elementary 
alumni) due on September 17th.  For more information 
about these scholarships and other scholarships and 
opportunities, please follow us @for.dons.by.dons on 
Instagram! 

Athletics 

Boy’s Varsity Water Polo vs Baldwin Park  
  @ Baldwin Park - 3:15 
 
Girl’s JV & Varsity Tennis vs Montclair  
  @ Montclair - 3:15 
 
Varsity Football vs El Rancho  
  @ El Rancho - 7:00 

Sports 

Do you want to be in this year’s yearbook?  This year we 
will be using Yearbook SNAP so that everyone can send in 
their won pictures for the book.  This is your opportunity 
to have some of your images in our 60th anniversary  
yearbook and feature in as many spreads as possible.   
Every week we will feature a special theme for you to  
Submit...this week it’s PETS!!  Do you have a special pet 
in your life that you would like to share with the entire 
school?  Send in your best photo of YOU AND YOUR 
PET using Yearbook SNAP.  We would also love to see 
some exotic pets:  fish, birds, reptiles, spiders and more!  
Directions are available on our Instagram.  Follow 
svdons.yearbook on Instagram to find out how to submit 
your photos or check the Yearbook page on our school 
website.  We will provide more opportunities for you to 
share images from all of our events so keep listening for 
the announcements and snapping those photos! 

Attention all girls interested in playing Girl’s Basketball 
this coming season:  There will be a meeting at lunch on 
Wednesday, September 8th, in the Gym!  We will discuss 
try-out dates and necessary paperwork.  We look forward 
to seeing you!  If you have any questions, drop by Room 
318 prior to the meeting date.  
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